
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

We have been working hard at St Thomas More to develop relevant and engaging schemes of learning for KS4 
Design & Technology.  We are passionate about students creating final outcomes they are proud to take home. 
For us to do this, we are asking for a £12 contribution towards materials that your child will use whilst they are in 
Y10. 

 

Your contribution would allow us to offer a broader, hands-on and relevant practical curriculum in D&T. Having 
the extra funds would allow us to: 

• Purchase the most suitable materials for products 
• Develop the range of materials and processes students are able to access 
• Improve our CAD/CAM (computer aided design and manufacture) facility in order for students to have 

hands on access to processes in the design world 

The contribution will cover all material and model making costs throughout Y10 D&T.  

We are passionate about our developing curriculum and would really appreciate your support.  

 

Contributions can be made via ParentPay.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at hjohnson@stm.srscmat.co.uk 

Thank you, 

 

 

Mrs H. Johnson 

Head of Technology  

St. Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy 

 

 

 


